
Cherry, Brian K 

2/19/2013 3:10:42 PM
Sepideh Khosrowjah (sepideh.khosrowjah@cpuc.ca.gov); Michel Florio 
(mike.florio@cpuc.ca.gov)

From:
Sent:
To:

Cc:
Bcc:
Subject: Mobile Home Parks

Mike - are you free Friday to chat about where you guys are going directionally on this proceeding ? It is quasi­
legislative so no ex parte or 3 day notice issues. It will be just me.

Brian K. Cherry
PG&E Company
VP, Regulatory Relations
77 Beale Street
San Francisco, CA. 94105
(415) 973-4977

SB GT&S 0183268
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